Briefing to the Traffic and Safety Commission General Plan Briefing April 25, 2013

The Albany Traffic and Safety Commission was briefed on the Albany General Plan at their regular meeting on April 25. Because the agenda item followed a lengthy discussion on the San Pablo Avenue bicycle improvements, the presentation began at a late hour. A brief presentation to the Commission was made. Although the public was present, there was no public comment. The Commission accepted the report and expressed an interest in having further briefings at a later date.